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September 7, 2021 
 
 
 
Hon. Ben Allen 
Member of the Senate 
State Capitol, Room 4076 
Sacramento, California 95814 
 
Subject: Senate Bill 483 (Allen), as amended September 1, 2021 -- Neutral 
 
Dear Senator Allen: 
 
The Judicial Council is neutral on SB 483 as amended September 1, 2021, which, among other 
things, provides a mechanism for retroactively eliminating from prior sentences two sentencing 
enhancements that had, in prior legislation, been declared invalid. 
 
The Judicial Council appreciates your work on amendments that address our concerns relating to 
procedures for retroactively recalling and resentencing the sentencing enhancements as well as 
timelines afforded to courts under those procedures. Should you have any questions or require 
additional information, please contact Sharon Reilly at 916-323-3121. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cory T. Jasperson 
Director, Governmental Affairs 
 
 
CTJ/SR/lm 
cc: Ms. Jessica Devencenzi, Deputy Legislative Affairs Secretary, Office of the Governor 
 Mr. Martin Hoshino, Administrative Director, Judicial Council of California 


